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40th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of South Sudan – 31 January 2022
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr. President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of South Sudan and appreciates the presentation made. 
We appreciate the progress achieved by South Sudan since its last UPR including efforts towards peace and reconciliation, reduction of the number of IDPs and other measures aimed at post conflict recovery. 
We commend South Sudan’s accession to the Optional Protocol on the Involvement of Children in

Armed Conflict and the development of an Action Plan in this regard. We also note that a number of further international and regional human rights instruments are being considered for accession.
Whilst appreciating the progress already made, in a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that South Sudan 
1. Maintains and strengthens existing national programs to protect and promote the rights of persons with disabilities; 
2. Continues to advance the rights of women including of their increased participation in public life and enhancing social protection;
3. Further promotes the right to education through the advancement of equal access to education.
We wish South Sudan success in its UPR engagement. 
